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CRESCENT PARK NEWS
 

                       

Crescent Park Elementary School 
School District #59 (Peace River South) 

9300-17th Street 

Dawson Creek, BC  

V1G 4A6 

 Mrs. S. McGrath, Principal  

Mrs. H. McInnis, Vice Principal          Respectful, Responsible,   

Telephone:  250-782-8412      Ready to Learn and Safe 
 

PARENTS AT SCHOOL 

If you are coming to the school, please check in at the office.  Anything being dropped off should 

come to the office to minimize interruptions in the classrooms. 

 

BATTLE OF THE BOOKS 

The grade 6/7 classes of Crescent Park faced off in a Battle of the Books. 
 

Winners of the 2024 Battle of the Books 
  

Gold: Boston, Kinley, Mack T. 
Silver: Alex, Carson, Jacob, Teagan 

Bronze: Elliot K., Em, Jace S., Tristyn 
Honourable mention (4th): Caden, DJ, Dominic, Parker 

 

ELECTRONICS AT SCHOOL 

Dear Families, 

With the weather getting nicer we have noticed that students are bringing electronic toys to play 

with outside.  We would like to ask you to keep electronic toys such as remote-control vehicles and 

helicopters at home. These items are expensive, can be broken easily, and can cause hard feelings 

when you don’t get a turn. Also, some of these toys are quite fast and when they are zipping 
around, they pose a safety concern to unsuspecting bystanders. 

Thank you for helping keep everyone safe at Crescent Park. 

 

CENTRAL VISIT 

On Monday, May 27 the grade 7 students will be going on a visit to the Central Campus of South 
Peace Sr. Secondary. 

 

FREE PIZZA 

Thank you to the Sander Rose Bone  Grindle LLP Accounting Firm for providing free pizza to the 
entire school on Monday, May 13! 

 

PARKING LOT 

There have been complaints about people parking between the concrete barriers and the school.  

This is a no parking zone.  Please park on the street side of the barriers. 
 

SMILE COOKIES 

Thank you to Jaron Neufeld and Sander Rose Bone Grindle, LLP Accounting Firm for their 

donation of Smile Cookies to the entire school.  We really appreciated the happy cookies!  😃 
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PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL 

Attending a P.A.C. meeting enables you to: 

- get involved with your School District,  

- advise the principal on the school’s education plan,  

- recommend programs and events for the school,  

- provide input into the school’s budget.   

Attend one meeting or many…have a say in your child’s education and enhance your 

school community. 

The final PAC meeting of the year will be Monday, June 10 at 6:00 pm in Room 4 

Childminding is not available. 
Upcoming meetings are also announced on the PAC Facebook page. 

 

WAYNE LARIVIERE 

Mr. LaRiviere will be coming to the school on Tuesday, May 14 & Wednesday, May 15.  

He will be painting with some of the intermediate classes.  Mr. LaRiviere has helped the 
students paint the amazing murals in front of our school.  We are excited to have him 

back. 

 

CLEAN UP 

Thank you to Mr. Dunbar’s class and all the other classrooms that picked up garbage and 

made our school yard look so much better! 

 
 

UPCOMING DATES 

Friday, May 10   Hotdogs 

Monday, May 13   Free pizza lunch from SRBG Accounting Firm 

Wed & Thur, May 14 & 15  Wayne LaRiviere will be painting with classrooms 

Wednesday, May 15   KFC 

Friday, May 17   Hotdogs 
Monday, May 20   Victoria Day – there will be no school 

Wednesday, May 22   Subway 

Friday, May 24   Hotdogs 

Monday, May 27   Boston Pizza 

Monday, May 27   Grade 7 students visit Central School 
Wednesday, May 29   Beans & Barley 

Friday, May 31   Taco in a bag 

Thursday, May 30   Welcome to Kindergarten/Ready Set Learn 1:00 pm 

Friday, June 7   NID – there will be no school 

Thursday, June 20   Fun Day 
Friday, June 21   National Indigenous Peoples Day 

Wednesday, June 26   Year end assembly 9:30 

Thursday, June 27   Last day for students 


